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We Make Things Grow® —

April 16, 1998

0il Conservation Division
1000 W. Broadway
Hobbs, NM 88240

Attention: Mr. Chris Williams, District Supervisor

Re: Bass #4 Well
Section 30, T-20-S, R-33-E
1700 FNL x 1815’ FEL
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Williams:

In accordance with the State of New Mexico, Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources
Department Oil Conservation Commission Order R-111-P, Mississippi Potash, Inc. offers no
objection to the drilling of the proposed Bass #4 Well by Hallwood Petroleum, Inc.

Sincerely,

Jill Farnsworth
Chief Mine Engineer

Cc: Ms. Kathleen Garland
Acting Director
Oil Conservation Division
2040 South Pacheco
Santa Fe, NM 87505

Ms. Robin Benko
Landman

Hallwood Petroleum, Inc.
P.O. Box 378111
Denver, CO 80237
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